
From: noreply@granicusideas.com <noreply@granicusideas.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 5, 2022 5:30 PM 
To: Melanie Bristow <mhurtado@hermosabeach.gov> 
Subject: New eComment for Planning Commission Special Meeting 6/7/22 

New eComment for Planning Commission Special 
Meeting 6/7/22 

Anthony Higgins submitted a new eComment. 

Meeting: Planning Commission Special Meeting 6/7/22 

Item: VI. REPORT 22-0363 COMPREHENSIVE ZONING CODE UPDATE: DISTRICT AND 
DESIGN STANDARDS 

eComment: I oppose any provision of the city zoning plan that would loosen traffic noise 
restrictions for R2 zoned neighbor hoods. I oppose any city zoning plan provision that would 
loosen any R2 traffic noise levels limits by changing the classification of R2 properties to a RM 
designation and then loosen RM traffic noise limits to less than what exists in the 2016 Plan 
Hermosa General plan. 

Anthony Higgins 
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